February 14, 2020

Jun He
Economics
Unit 1063

Dear Jun:

We write to congratulate you on your recent teaching evaluations. You are among a select group
of Teaching Assistants who excel in teaching, and we are delighted to recognize your achievement.
Excellence in teaching involves the successful engagement of our students by instructors who
foster a spirit of inquiry and intellectual curiosity. We are very proud of our innovative teachers
who achieve excellence in teaching and consistently seek new ways to instruct our students.

We commend you for your success and hope that you will continue to excel in teaching. Thank
you for making such an important contribution to the teaching mission of our great university, and

keep up the outstanding work.

Sincerely,

4 St

St

John A. Elliott

Interim Provost and Executive Vice President
for Academic Affairs

Auran J. Fox Chair in Business

c: J. Wade
C. Kao
W. Pizzuto

Office of the Provost

John C. Volin, Ph.D.
Vice Provost for Academic Affairs

An Egual Opportunity Smiplover




URIVERSITY OF CONNECTICUT

June 28,2019

Jun He
Economics
Unit 1063

Dear Jun:

We write to congratulate you on your recent teaching evaluations. You are among a select group
of Teaching Assistants who excel in teaching, and we are delighted to recognize your achievement.
Excellence in teaching involves the successful engagement of our students by instructors who
foster a spirit of inquiry and intellectual curiosity. We are very proud of our innovative teachers
who achieve excellence in teaching and consistently seek new ways to instruct our students.

We commend you for your success and hope that you will continue to excel in teaching. Thank
you for making such an important contribution to the teaching mission of our great university, and
keep up the outstanding work.

Sincerely,
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John A, Elliott ' John C. Volin, Ph.D.
Interim Provost and Executive Vice President Vice Provost for Academic Affairs
for Academic Aftfairs

Auran J. Fox Chair in Business

% D. Glasberg
C. Kao
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UMIVERSITY OF CONNECTICUT

February 25, 2019

Jun He
Unit 1063

Dear Jun:

We write to congratulate you on your recent teaching evaluations. You are among a select group
of Teaching Assistants who excel in teaching, and we are delighted to recognize your achievement.
Excellence in teaching involves the successful engagement of our students by instructors who
foster a spirit of inquiry and intellectual curiosity. We are very proud of our innovative teachers
who achieve excellence in teaching and consistently seek new ways to instruct our students.

We commend you for your success and hope that you will continue to excel in teaching. Thank
you for making such an important contribution to the teaching mission of our great university, and
keep up the outstanding work.

Sincerely,
44444 “{\ﬁ;ﬁﬂ/ -l £ ’c.» 4,
Craig H. Kennedy, Ph.D. John C. Volin, Ph.D.
Provost and Executive Vice President Vice Provost for Academic Affairs

for Academic Affairs

¢ D. Glasberg
C.Kao
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UNIVERSITY OF CONNECTICUT

May 31, 2018

Jun He
Unit 1063

Dear Jun:

We write to congratulate you on your recent teaching evaluations. You are among a select group
of Teaching Assistants who excel in teaching, and we are delighted to recognize your
achievement. Excellence in teaching involves the successful engagement of our students by
instructors who foster a spirit of inquiry and intellectual curiosity. We are very proud of our
innovative teachers who achieve excellence in teaching and consistently seek new ways to
instruct our students.

We commend you for your success and hope that you will continue to excel in teaching. Thank
you for making such an important contribution to the teaching mission of our great university,
and keep up the outstanding work.

Sincerely,
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Craig H. Kennedy, Ph.D. John C. Volin, Ph.D.
Provost and Executive Vice President Vice Provost for Academic Affairs
for Academic Affairs

e D. Glasberg
C. Kao

Office of the Provost
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UNIVERSITY OF CONNECTICUT

June 19, 2017

Jun He
Unit 1063

Dear Jun:

We write to congratulate you on your recent teaching evaluations. You are among a select group

. of Teaching Assistants who excel in teaching, and we are delighted to recognize your
achievement. Excellence in teaching involves the successful engagement of our students by
instructors who foster a spirit of inquiry and intellectual curiosity. We are very proud of our
innovative teachers who achieve excellence in teaching and consistently seek new ways to
instruct our students.

We commend you for your success and hope that you will continue to excel in teaching. Thank
you for making such an important contribution to the teaching mission of our great university,
and keep up the outstanding work.

Sincerely,
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Jeremy Teitelbaum ‘ John C. Volin

Interim Provost Vice Provost for Academic Affairs
(th D. Kao

Office of the Provost

352 MANSFIELD ROAD, UNIT 1086
STORRS, CT 06269-1086

PHONE 860.486.4037

FAX 860.486.6379
www.provost.uconn.edu

An Equal Opportunity Employer
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